
From: Maguire, William
Sent: 3/22/2013 4:12:23 PM
To: Dawn Weisz (dweisz@marinenergy.com); Dietz, Sidney

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Chawla, Taaru (taaru.chawla@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Following up on MEA's outstanding data requests to PG&E 

Hi Sidney,

To piggy-back off what Dawn said below and follow up on my two emails from earlier this week, we are 
also hoping you guys can create a comparable memo to the one Elizabeth Kelly recently provided 
explaining PG&E's position. I haven't received a response on this issue either.

Thanks,

Will Maguire 
Regulatory Analyst
California Public Utilities Commission | Energy Division 
505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco CA 94102 
612-203-0607 (cell) | william.maguire@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Dawn Weisz [dweisz@marinenergy.com]
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 4:09 PM 
To: Maguire, William; Sidney Dietz 
Cc: Chawla, Taaru
Subject: RE: Following up on MEA's outstanding data requests to PG&E

Sidney,

We still do not have a proposed meeting date from Sebastian. Is there someone else who can 
expedite the process?

Thanks,

Dawn

Dawn Weisz

Executive Officer
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Marin Energy Authority

781 Lincoln Ave., Suite 320

San Rafael, CA 94901

415-464-6020

dweisz@marinenergy .com

www .mceCleanEnergy .com

From: Maguire, William fmailto:William.Maquire@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 11:11 AM 
To: Sidney Dietz (Sbd4@pqe.com)
Cc: Chawla, Taaru; dweisz@marinenerqy.com
Subject: Following up on MEA's outstanding data requests to PG&E

Dear Sidney,

Just writing to check in with you regarding the MEA data request issues we discussed last 
week. I presume you saw Elizabeth Kelley’s email and attached memorandum yesterday. I 
thought it did a fairly good job of laying out the issues as she sees them. Would you be able to 
coordinate with your Legal team to produce a short, similar, responsive memorandum by the 
end of the week? This would really help us here frame up both sides of the issue and facilitate 
resolution of this dispute.

Also, I presume you saw Dawn’s email from this morning in which she proposed several times 
to meet and confer regarding outstanding IT issues. I would strongly encourage you to respond 
to her email and find a time this week both sides can get together.
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Thanks,

Will Maguire

Regulatory Analyst
Energy Division | Market Structure and Design 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-2642 | william.maguire@epuc.ca.gov

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This email and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute 
or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by email if you have received this email by mistake and 
delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, 
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.
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